
Toby’s Dinner and Show is excited to welcome you back home to the theatre you know and 
love! At this time, we have made some adjustments to our facility and operating procedures 
due to COVID-19 to help make everyone’s experience the best and safest it can be! Please 
familiarize yourself with the information below before arriving for any upcoming 
performances.

Guest Wellness

• We kindly ask any guest who knowingly has been in contact with any individual that 
has been diagnosed with COVID-19 to contact our theatre and reschedule any 
reservation they may have in the next two weeks.

• Any guest who has a fever or is experiencing any COVID-19 like symptoms should 
self-quarantine and contact our Box Office to reschedule any upcoming impacted 
reservation they may have.

Employees
 

• All employees & cast members are required to show proof of full vaccination or submit 
a negative Covid test.

Health & Safety

• Guests are required to show proof of full vaccination against COVID-19 or proof of a 
negative test taken within 72 hours of performance, along with a matching photo ID. 
Full vaccination means that 14 days have passed since final vaccination. Proof of 
vaccination can be your physical vaccine card or a photo of your card.

• Those who are NOT yet vaccinated and children under the age of 12 must provide proof 
of a negative COVID-19 test taken within 72 hours of performance. Audience members 
18 and older must also show a photo ID. Please contact our Box Office with any 
questions.

• Masks are not required, but we encourage all guests to wear one when not dinning, 
when leaving their table or while watching the performance. 

• Toby’s ventilation/air handlers throughout the entire facility have been cleaned and 
outfitted with UV germicidal lighting to help target any airborne viruses.

Lobby
 

• Plexiglass shields will be at our Box Office windows to provide distance between our 
guests and Box Office employees

• Hand sanitizing stations have been placed throughout our lobby and theatre entrance.
• Additional cleaning of high-touch and traffic areas has been implemented as well.

Dining & Performance
 

• At this time, we are serving salads during our dinner service and all desserts during 
our matinee & dinner service.

• Please check our website for the current meal options.
• Guests are personally invited to the buffet by a manager to avoid overcrowding. 
• During dinner and intermission our waiters & service staff will be masked.  
• Presently our tables will not be shared by customers who are not part of the same 

reservation. 

Although we have had to make these temporary changes, you will still experience the same 
exceptional dinner and performance. If you have any additional questions please feel free to 
contact the theatre (410-730-8311).

We can’t wait to welcome you back!

Thank You,
Toby’s Management Team 
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